Denver Security Traders Association. Inc.

December 7, 2011

Karl Mecklenberg
6372 5. Zenobia Court
Littleton, CO 80123

Dear Karl,

I'would like to take this opportunity on behzlf of DSTA to thank you for the outstanding presentation
you gave to our attendees, at DSTA's 41" Annual Convention, held in Beaver Creek, CO Lhis past
weekand.

It wasn’t just your presentation that made the event so memorable, but the time you took to meet our
attendees. The one on one is a rare occurrence with speakers. We have had a number of presenters
over the years, 50 | speak from experience. Many have been well known and came with very hig price
tags, but never have they engaged the group like you did.

We hope you enjoyed your Lime in Beaver Creek and meeting our group, We look forward to working
with you again in the near future,

Again, thank you for a job well done. Best wishes for a Happy Holiday.

sincerely,
Thomas A. Mantone, Jr. ¥
DSTA President

“To Promote Cood W, Fellowship, and the Highest Standards of Businass Among its Mambers”




